
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 

 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools   
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 

BETWEEN ECTOR COUNTY ISD AND GOPB, INC. HEAD START 
SCHOOL READINESS ACADEMY - TRANSITION 

 
DATE: September 15, 2015 
 

 
The purpose of this memorandum of understanding is to establish a partnership to ensure 
a smooth transition between the Head Start setting and the public school setting. 
 
 
 
 
 

******************** 
 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Memorandum of 
Understanding between Ector County ISD and GOPB, Inc. Project Head Start School 
Readiness Academy - Transition as presented. 
 

******************** 
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
                                                                 
Tom Crowe                       Wendy Hines 
Superintendent of Schools    Assistant Superintendent of  
       Elementary Education 


